
Dear RCS Families,

Just a friendly reminder that our final SCRIP/DOT (Dollars off
Tuition) Order dates will be:

*Friday, May 31st, 2024* (Pushed back a week)
&

Friday, June 7th, 2024

Two ways to order:

Get started by downloading the RaiseRight app on your
mobile phone or go to www.RaiseRight.com on your

computer.

Online payments only

Questions or need enrollment code please contact: Amanda
Rotter Scrip/DOT Coordinator
amanda.rotter@gmail.com

mailto:amanda.rotter@gmail.com

